January 12, 1939

Dear Mr Garwood,
Thank you for letting me know of your nproposed publication

in Blometriks, which l1a a Journsl I do not often ses. I am

sorry you did net discuse the matter with me when yon firat
thought of extending my teble, elnos there aAre a numbear of
polnts worth attending to Af the extenalon table 18 to be
made as waeful as poasible.

Yours sincerely,



